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I attended the Capital Improvement Committee meeting on Wednesday, October 5.  We once 

again reviewed and discussed the Multi-Year Capital Plan workbook, but without the attendance 

of two department heads, we were unable to make any progress.  I have asked that all members 

of the committee watch the Webinar (provided by the New York State Comptroller) that walks 

through the workbook and the concept of a capital plan.  We agreed that we would not meet in 

November, but the December meeting is when we will finalize the plan for 2023.   
 


